
BY NEXUSTEL 

March 20, 2009 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN 
RECEIPT NO: 0308 3390 0000 1480 2379 
Kentucky Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: NexUStel, LLC, Docket No. TFS2008-0Q445 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

Please be advised that NexUStel, LLC has not provided intrastate 
telecommunication services pursuant to the authorization issued by the Commission in 
the above-referenced proceeding and has determined that it will not provide intrastate 
telecommunication services in the foreseeable future. As a result, NexUStel, LLC 
hereby requests that the Commission discontinue or cancel its certificationhegistration, 
effective immediately. Because NexUStel has not provided any services pursuant to 
the certificate, there are no customers who will be affected by this cancellation and for 
purpose of any annual reporting requirements, hereby advises the Commission that 
there were no services provided in 2008 and accordingly, no intrastate revenues 
received by NexUStel. 

Should you require any additional information, please contact me at 
786.464.8808 or by email jasecio@nexusteI.net. 
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